
EXHIBIT A

April 17, 2019 

Mr. Andrew Acbi 
Local Improvement District Administrator 
Portland Bureau of Transportation 
1120 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 800 
Portland, OR 97204 

Supreme Perlite Company 
4600 North Suttle Road, Portland, OR 97217-7720 
Ph 503.286.4333 · FaK 503.286.1068 
info@perlite.com · www.perlite.com 

RE: North Suttle Road LCD - Sewer Extension Request 

Dear Mr. Aebi, 

As a follow-up to our conference call on Thursday April 4th al 4:00 pm, we fonnally request that the main 
sewer line in North Suttle Road be extended to our property up to the vicinity of our eastern entry gate. 

We appreciate your timely attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Avenetti 
Director of Operations 
Supreme Perl ite Company 

Serving the Greater Northwest Since 1954 
Perlite Aggregates for Horticulture, Construction & Industry 

Member, Perlite Institute 




